
                     

                               

                               

                               

                           

                               

                       

                         

          

    

   

   

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: September 17, 2021 10:36 AM
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: Energy Efficiency Opportunities for Grid-Connected First Nation Communities 

Engagement Concluded 

The Energy Efficiency Opportunities for Grid‐Connected First Nation Communities engagement concluded 
following the July online meeting. Program launch and application intake will begin in fall 2021. Community 
feedback through a survey, meetings and discussions helped inform the final program design. The IESO is 
now closing out the engagement with the posting of the Final Engagement Summary Report on the 
engagement webpage. The Report includes a summary of discussions and engagement activities that took 
place through this engagement forum. The report and other engagement materials can continue to be accessed 
by the public through the Completed Engagements section of the IESO website. 

We appreciate your participation throughout this engagement. Please reach out to engagement@ieso.ca if 

you have any outstanding questions. 

Thank you, 

Colin Campbell 

IESO Engagement 
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